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     “I’m very gratified and very happy voters approved propositions 4 and 5, which are so

important to families and businesses in the Adirondacks,” said Senator Betty Little.

 “Amending the State Constitution is not an easy process by design and both amendments

reflected a very thorough and balanced approach that will help our economy and result in

better recreational access important to tourism and protective of the environment.

     “Yesterday’s approvals were the culmination of great team work among many local, state,
environmental and business leaders and partners, so credit goes to many but especially to
those in Raquette Lake and the towns of Lewis and Willsboro who had so much at stake and
persevered.”
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